
ANZ AUSTRALIAN STAFF � 
SUPERANNUATION SCHEME

CSBA may contact you by email or SMS to give your feedback on ANZ Staff Super.

Every six months ANZ Staff Super runs a survey to gather members’ feedback about their experience with 
the fund. The next survey will run from 3 March until 2 April 2024. 

You may receive an email or SMS invitation to participate which will look like these screenshots below.

If you have any concerns please give us a call on 1800 000 086. 

Dear Jane,

ANZ Staff Super wants to hear from you!

ANZ Staff Super would like feedback about your expriences with the fund 
and has engaged CSBA, an independent Australian research agency, to 
collect your views through an online survey.

This survey will take 5-8 minutes depending on your responses.

If the above button does not work please copy and paste the following into 
your browser: https://testlink.com.au.

Your input will help ANZ Staff Super improve services offered to members 
like yourself. Thank you for your valuable feedback.

CSBA, an Australian independent research company, is conducting this 
survey. If you have any questions about this survey, please email 
superannuation@csba.com.au.

Any information that may identity you will be removed from the data prior to analysis. No 
information you provide will be used for any purpose other than market research unless your 
express consent is obtained beforehand. Should you wish to know about how your data will be 
stored or used, please review the CSBA Privacy Policy.

Privacy Policy
Unsubscribe trom CSBA surveys

Please do not forward this email as its survey link is unique to you.

Click the button below to get started.

Start Survey

TELL US WHAT YOU THINK
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